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MAKE ART.  BE  WELL.



We got a grant
from the City of
Burnaby...

 

and  a  grant  from
the  Community
Gaming  Program !

Earlier in July, we found out that

MAC has received a grant of

$5000 for our program. Also,

after a long wait, we have heard

that MAC will receive $2000

towards our expenses from the

community gaming program. The

support is very much

appreciated!



AUGUST

10 & 11
New West
Cultural Crawl
MAC will be part of the Cultural

Crawl presented by New West

Artists at 712c 12th Street (see

#22 on the Cultural Crawl map).

The artists will present their work

from 10a.m. to 5p.m. on the two

days. MAC artists will be showing

larger pieces (16x20) and we will

sell some of our art cards. 

 

Come check out the great art by

MAC and NWA members!

BBQ Report

Our annual BBQ Fundraiser took place on Friday July 5 at

Burnaby Mental Health. There were small canvases and

art cards for sale, as well as hot dogs and drinks. We were

ready at 11:15a.m. and had our first customers at 11:30a.m

By 12:05p.m., we were sold out of hot dogs! Cathy, Barb,

and Margo all sold an art piece each, and our art card

sales were strong. We raised $270 for our program!

THANK YOU to Burnaby Mental Health and Brett who

helped us publicize the fundraiser. 



MAC 
BBQ 
Fundraiser



Artist trading cards will  be
returning on the 23rd .
Teresa Morton  will  be
demonstrating some chalk pastel
techniques for capturing textures
on the 2nd. 
There will  be a MAC meeting on
August 9 and Sandra Bowen  will
lead 2 sessions of Mixed Media.  
The Artist Day will  feature Roy
Henry Vickers,  as presented by
Shirley Allan .

Our workplan for the
Shadbolt Show and
Sale is just now being
put into action. Art
cards are being
designed, the poster
for the show is being
developed, and the
truck to move all the
stuff is being
reserved.

The theme is "Wildlife and Animals", and our MAC space is alive with
foxes, pandas, horses, lions, , birds, cats, a and more! All the art
needs to be ready by August 30th so that we have time to install the
labels, framing, and hanging hardware. If you have an item to donate
for the Silent Auction, please let Teresa know by September 6th!

Preparations for Shadbolt

A u g u s t



BC Day,
August 5th

Burnaby's BC Day Celebrations are held at
Burnaby Village Museum from 11a.m. to

4:30p.m. There will be free printing of art
projects, DIY circus skills, and help for

researching family trees!

July Highlights
We started with our MAC meeting on the 2nd. where we
reviewed the Member's Handbook and made preparations

for the Fundraiser BBQ. For Artist's Day, we studied
Gustav Klimt and enjoyed his use of gold leaf. Louise

Houle completed the second of two water colour classes,
touching on skies, clouds, and reflections on the sea.

Sandra Bowen was back from her art tour in Holland and
presented two classes of Mixed Media techniques.



MAC MEETING
When we have a cold, what do we do?

First preparations for the Shadbolt Art Show & Sale on Sept 8

Planning for the Cultural Crawl on Aug 10 and 11

Claimed frames: how do they work?

There will be door prizes

AT THE AUGUST 9TH

SOCIETY CORNER
We need some support to keep MAC in everyone's

mind through Facebook, Instagram, and Pinterest!

Contact Teresa Morton at 778. 855. 1704 or

myartistscorner.1@gmail.com. It would require

about 3 hours a month.

Flower Power
Star t i ng  the  las t  week  o f  Ju l y ,  New West  A r t i s t s  w i l l

be  p resent ing  "F lower  Power "  a t  The  Network  Hub

on  the  second f loo r  o f  the  New West  Quay  Market .

F i ve  MAC members  a re  par t ic ipat ing :  Carmen ,

Neena ,  Lem,  Barb ,  and  She i la .  The  Network  Hub  i s

open  weekday  af te rnoons ,  so  check  i t  ou t  i n

Augus t !


